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June 2024 

Welcome to our Newsletter. Please find key information below. 

Stay and Play 
 

We are inviting all parents, grandparents, guardians and carers to take time to attend a “Stay and Play” session. 
When? Any day between 10-11 you can come into the setting to spend some time with your child and have the opportunity to see us 

in action and even help out. 
Please do ensure you book your time slot at least one week in advance. 

 

 

 

Important Dates for your Diary  
 
 
Bank Holidays  
 
Summer Bank Holiday 26th of August 2024- nursery is closed for all children  

End of term: Monday 29 July 2024- Start of term: Monday 2 September 2024( nursery closed for 
term time only children) 

 

Fun Day 
 

Saturday, 13th of July from 1 pm until 5 pm we will be having our Fun Day Event. 
There will be bouncy castles, large inflatable games, face painting, nail painting, henna, snacks, drinks and music. 

There will also be a second-hand uniform sale for those interested.  
Please be advised that this event is organised in partnership with St. Richard’s Church, therefor an event open for 

all children from the community. 
Children must be under parental supervision at all times. 

Two Year Old Checks and Parents Meeting  
 

Some of our toddlers who started since April have not had yet their” Two-Year-Old Progress Check”. Your key person will reach out by 
beginning of July to schedule your Parents Meeting. 

 

Baby’s Days 
 

We are keen on all our parents and carers to make the most out of your Baby’s Days online platform. We add the daily menu, notes, 
pictures, support newsletters, progress reports and planning there. It is a very useful tool to keep updated on what happens in the 
nursery. We also allocate Questionnaires where you can offer your feedback either on our services, a recent Parents Meeting etc. 

Please be advised that most documents which need your input will have to be completed ONLY by logging in via web browser.If you 
need help accessing any of the things mentioned above please do ask a member of staff for guidance, we are here to help! 

 

 


